[bookmark: _GoBack]Childcare Precautionary Measures, post-COVID-19
1. Do not come into the preschool area if you have any symptoms of Covid-19 (fever, cough, respiratory illness, etc.) OR have been in contact in the past fourteen days with anyone who has the symptoms. Also, please stay away if you have traveled internationally in the last two weeks.
1. Workers and staff should arrive and have their temperatures taken 20 minutes prior to the start of the service.
1. Children’s check-in will begin shortly thereafter.  
1. Childcare coordinators will keep doors to the childcare area locked until ten minutes before service starts.  Workers should be in place 15 minutes prior to the service.  
1. Childcare coordinators will take temperatures of every child and parent entering the childcare area.  No one with a temperature of 100.5 or over will be allowed entrance.
1. If someone presents a temperature of 100.5 or over, they should be taken aside until their temperature can be taken again.  If they are still over the limit, they will not be allowed into the childcare area, and should be encouraged to go home.
1. Greeters and childcare coordinators may wear masks, but leaders and helpers in classrooms should not.
1. All children and parents will enter through the double doors on the north side of the childcare area (rock hallway, next to the missions hallway), exiting through any of the other three doors.
1. Only one parent/guardian may enter with their child(ren) – no older siblings, aunts, uncles, grandparents, etc.  Same with pick-up: just one parent/guardian (with sticker!) at a time. 
1. Please remember to wash/sanitize your hands, and children’s hands, before and after church.  Workers and maintenance crew will be sanitizing as well!
